
 

 

 

 

The Medicines Authority would like to invite Pharmacists and Responsible Persons (RP) for an 

information and consultation session entitled 

 

                                        WORKING TOGETHER FOR A BETTER SERVICE 

                                Medicines Users. Innovation. Health 

 

Monday 28
th

 July 2014 

From 1.30pm - 3.00pm 

Lecture room 4/5,  

Level 1*,  

Mater Dei Hospital 

 

If you would like to attend, kindly send an e mail to Ms. Louisienne Mallan on louisienne.mallan@gov.mt 

Please find attached the programme to this information session.  

*Instructions : Above the Chapel 
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